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The next meeting is on 28th November and as well as our speaker who is Maria 
Pennington speaking about Periods in Time relating to Jewellery, there will also be 
our Annual Meeting when the officers and committee are elected for the coming 
year, so we shall have a busy evening. 
 
Please consult your diaries before the next meeting as Sheila Young will be asking 
for your availability for doing cake and teas in 2025. 
 
Our Christmas lunch is on Thursday 12th December at The Crown, Gt. Ellingham, 
12.30 for 1.00, cost £30.00 and there is still time to put your name down if you wish 
to come. Payment is due at the meeting as well as your choice of main and dessert 
dishes. We shall also be having a raffle to help with our funds. 
 
All the tickets are now sold for Singing in the Rain on Tuesday 28th January. The 
pick-up is at 6.00pm outside the High School in Old Buckenham and 6.15pm at the 
bus stop in Queens Square Attleborough. 
 
There will be a coffee morning on Monday 25th November, 10.30am at The Grain 
Kitchen. 
 
This month’s walk organised by Sheila Freake is the last for this year and will be on 
Friday 29th November. You will leave from the Bird in Hand at 10.30 am for a 5-mile 
walk. Lunch will be at the Bird in Hand at 12.30pm. Sheila needs to know beforehand 
if you wish to join the walkers just for lunch. 

Remember, that at the meeting there will be our usual competition which is a 
necklace as well as the Flower of the Month and Alison will be welcoming any 
donations for the Hate Waste table. 

 

Remember……. Seven days without chocolate makes one weak. 


